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PRINCIPAL'S MESSAGE

Happy June! We're so grateful for this year of coming together and the gift it's brought of being together
in our wonderful community.

Thank you to our amazing Marysville students for all your hard work throughout the school year. You
make us proud everyday. Best wishes to our promoting fifth graders. We know that you will represent
Marysville well in your next schools through your caring relationships, respect and academic rigor. You
will always be a part of our Lion Pride.

Thank you to our hard working and caring staff. Their commitment to our students is outstanding and our
children are the beneficiaries. Thank you for providing rich and engaging experiences for the students.
You promote social, emotional and academic growth in all that you do. For these, and a million other
things, we are truly grateful.

Thank you to our amazing families for spoiling us with the most wonderful and delicious picnic BBQ. We
are so grateful for your partnership, support and care!

We're looking forward to our end of the year celebrations;, The Pride Parade on 6/6, Field Da‘y oh 6f11 and
5th grade Promotion on 6/11.
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FROM THE HEALTH OFFICE

Hello Marysville Families!

We are nearing the end of the year, and that means picking up medication from the office. If you have
brought in any medication during the school year, and checked it into the office, please come check it
out! All medications will require a parent to check it out. Any medications not picked up by June 13th,
will be disposed of per district policies and procedures. If you have any questions, please call or stop by
during school hours. We will be out of the office after June 12th, and won't return until the start of
school in the fall.

Be sure to check out the school webpage for any summer resources that may be available for health
care, vaccinations, and more!

We hope that everyone has a safe and restful summer ahead! — /
Vicky and Erika

O
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Time sure does flies! It has been a
wonderful school year with
everyone. For the lesson of the
year, | will be talking about
transition to summer break and
next school year for all grade
levels. | also got a special gift for
5th graders who are leaving
Marysville! Keep your eyes out
for what they bring home on

There will Pride Parade to honor
and celebrate diversity and
inclusivity of LGBTQIA2+
community in Marysville! As a
cis-gender women, | do my best
to show up as an ally for our
LGBTQIA2+ community. We
hope our students feel belonged
and safe in our community.
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Marine Biologist
Sakura Hamada

RN She/her
8—=/8 , sahamada@pps.net
971-231-9329

Marine
Geologist



https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=rThDFJFaRow
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=c0OOMjO2Crw
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FROM THE LIBRARY

Dear Marysville Families,

Starting Thursday, May 30", the Marysville Library will be hosting a Free Book Fair with books donated from the SMART
Reading Program. Each student will be able to choose up to 5 books to take home forever! The students will be able to book
shop during their class’ library time during the school day.

lt's the end of the school year and there are still so many books checked out of the library! Please look to see if you have any
Marysville library books at home, even if you think you don't! The books will have a barcode on the front that says Marysville
and will have a Marysville stamp inside.

The Multnomah County Library's Summer Reading Program is all set to begin on June 16th. Gameboards will be provided at

school, or you can pick one up at any of the MCL libraries. You can also play online with the or on the Beanstack
app.
Summer is a great time to start reading the I'Look for them at the Multnomah County Libraries. Students can

read physical books, ebooks, or listen to audiobooks. They can also have someone read to them or watch videos of someone
reading the books as well. It all counts!

The Multnomah County Library also has a program called that
will let students use their student ID numbers to access their library services like
checking out physical books, ebooks, audiobooks, magazines, and use their
homework help, no library card needed. If you have a library card already, you
will still able to use that. If you're unsure of what your child's student ID number is,
ask their teacher, look on StudentVUE, or email someone in the office.

Please contact me if you have any questions: ctuckerepps.net or on Remind.

-Ms. Tucker, she/her/hers, Teacher Librarian, ctuckerepps.net

June 19th

CONNECTTO Also known as Freedom Day
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Do you have a student who will turn five on or before
September 1st? Kindergarten registration for the 2024-
2025 school year is now available online at
https://www.pps.net/kinderenroll. If you are unable to
enroll online and are in need of paper forms, email our
school secretary at marysvilleinfoepps.net to arrange for

a time to pick up a registration packet.
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https://multcolib.beanstack.com/reader365
https://multcolib.beanstack.com/reader365
https://www.oregonbattleofthebooks.org/2025-2026-obob-title-list/
https://www.pps.net/kinderenroll
mailto:marysvilleinfo@pps.net
https://multcolib.org/students/how-to-use-library-connect

JUNE ATTENDANCE

Dear families,

Thank you for your support this year with our attendance. We were able to maintain a daily attendance rate of 90%.
However, our overall goal this year was to have 90% of 315 students with good or acceptable attendance. As we end the
school year, we have had 68% of 315 students with good or acceptable attendance. Good or acceptable attendance
means missing no more than two days per month. This also means that we had 32% of students who were chronically or
severely absent and did not attend classes frequently enough to participate fully.

As you make your summer plans, please be aware that the first day of the 25-26 school year is August 26th, 2025. It's
essential that your child is present during the first days of school to ensure a great start to the year.

Thank you for helping your students with our Attendance projects, including monthly assemblies, meaningful work, daily/
weekly check-ins, and the attendance word challenge. Check out our May Attendance Assembly picture below.

As always, please don't hesitate to contact us if you have any questions. Have a wonderful summer!
On behalf of the ASERT team,

Hang Jones (she/her)
School Social Worker
/ 503-730-1945
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Field Day is Coming!
Mark your calendars—Field Day is Wednesday, June 11! We'll need lots of helping hands to make it a success. Sign up
here:

As another school year wraps up, our little Lions are one year taller, wiser, and braver—and we couldn’t have done it
without you. Thank you to everyone who volunteered, donated, or participated in any way with Family Club this year. Your
energy and support made a huge difference.

We'd love to see even more involvement next year! We'll host a casual meeting at the end of the summer to reconnect
and gear up for the 2025-26 school year.

We are an amazing community—and that's because of YOU!

Marysville Family Club

MARYSVILLE 4%
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JUNE 11TH

ACTIVITIES

- SPONGE
WATER RELAY -

i / - KICK SCORE ~
. ‘ " N CONNECT FOUR - .‘

- HIPPITYHOP RACE |
- PARACHUTE PUFFS -
- SPOON OR NASCAR
J U N E 1 1 crmverrelay - @il
AND MORE!!! 61;’)

5TH CRADE PROMOTION

VOLUNTEERS Y

NEEDED!
A r EMAIL MS. MURRAY IF
" N YOU CAN HELP:
r CMURRAY2@PPS.NET

N

e
J\\VW\V\\W 1\ vV 1\ VWV \/\1/I



http://volunteersignup.org/CKE4R
mailto:marysvillefamilyclub@gmail.com

Marysville 5™
Grade Promotion

Congratulations 5" Graders and

everyone who supported them!

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 11,
4:00 TO 5:00 PM

Please join us for a drive- or
walk- through celebration.
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CONGRATULATIONS!
XIN CHUC MUNG!
iFELICIDADES!

Back of School

Stalf Ceremony Tents ‘

|

Please enter through the
driveway on Raymond Street.
Stay in your car and drive
through the celebration as you
make your way behind the
school.

Exit on 77th Ave.

Front of School

SE Raymond 5t SE Raymond 5t
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June 2025 |Breakfast

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
F3 3 4 5 13

Mini Pancakes ;tf::;j:;:g: & fs_:::t:n::n!l:r;'ﬁame Cinnaman Crumble Cinnamaon Chex Cereal @ %
2 10 11 12 13

. h Toast Sticks Blueberry Chex Cereal (G ¢ ) ffin & Orange Cranberry

rench Toast Sticks {3 G ueberry Chex Cereal (5 # unrise Muffin Breakfast Bar

16 17 18 19 20

Summer Break - For summer feeding locations visit www.pps.net/nutrition

23 24 15 26 F¥)

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

2 3 4 5 13

Yakisoba with Chicken Mozzarella Breadsticks {5 Pancakes with ':l'lll'_k:.l'-_'n eese Pizza Chicken Fillet Sandwich

or'vegetables Sausage and Berry Compote  pepperoni Pizza (1]

2 10 1 12 13

Hamburger
Turkey Hot Doy Chicken Tenders i Mozzarella Breadsticks
Cheeseburger
16 17 18 19 20
Summer Break - For summer feeding locations wisit www.pps.net/nutrition
23 24 15 26 27
30
Updated: 5/15/25
¥ Vegetarian option, may contain cheese &/oregq | (&) Pork | PBJ and yogurt are offered daily
Lunch includes one entrée, milk and unlimited fruits and vegetables. Students MUST choose at least ¥ cup of fruit or vegetable.
Menu is subject to change. This institution is an equal opportunity provider.
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